
FRIDAY • JUNE 27TH 2014 • 7:00PM - 9:00PM
South Brooklyn Community High School Gym

173 Conover Street, Brooklyn, NY 11231

Vision Zero Will Save Lives – But We Need to Hear From YOU!

Join Council Member Carlos Menchaca and the New York City Department of Transportation (DOT)  
for a discussion on the Vision Zero initiative, the City’s goal of improving street safety through  
education and strong enforcement.  Come and share your concerns, ideas and feedback!

VISION ZERO
TOWN HALL MEETING

FOR QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT Jesse Solomon at jsolomon@council.nyc.gov or 718-439-9012
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